
Dauphin First Baptist Church 

November 4, 2018 

www.dauphinfbc.ca 
37 – 5th Avenue N.E. Box 167, Dauphin, MB R7N 2V1 

Secretary: Billie-Joe Wowchuk                 Phone:  (204) 638-4809  

e-mail:  dauphinfirstbaptistchurch@gmail.com 

      e-transfer: dfbcoffering@gmail.com 
Ministry Intern: Grace Wieler 

Pastor Emerita:  Marie Northrup 
Pastor: Rev. Loralyn Lind loralynl@gmail.com  

Office Hours  

Tues, Wed - 9:30 - 12:30  Thurs. 12:00 –3:00 

Sundays 10:00 am 

 FAMILY CHURCH 

 

Announcing 

Sunday, December 2 - 11 am                       
Children's Church Christmas Program 

 

Friday, December 7 - 7 pm 

      Christmas Party 

Hosting Spots Available.  

Sign up sheet at the back. 

To receive latest updates sign up for 

our FAMILY CHURCH INFO EMAIL. 

Gracious words are a 

honeycomb, 

    sweet to the soul and 

healing to the bones. 

  Proverbs 16:24 

mailto:dauphinfirstbaptistchurch@gmail.com


Order of Service 
  
Welcome and Announcements 
Worship in Song 
 
  I Will Call Upon The Lord 
  The Battle Belongs To The Lord 
  Holy Holy Holy 
  Unto The Hills Around 
 
Children Grade 6 and younger are invited downstairs 
for nursery and Kid’s church 
 
Offering 
Prayer 
  
Message 
 
  Blessed Assurance 
 
Benediction  

__________________________ 
 

 
 

Announcements  
 

This Week: 
 

• Monday, November 5 - 7 pm - Bible Study 
              
• Tuesday, November 6 - 6:00 pm - Leadership Team 

Meeting 
 
• Thursday, November 8 - 3:30 pm - WOE 
 

    ***Next Sunday, November 11                  
 

9:30 am - Communion Service here at the 
church 

 10:30 am - Remembrance Day Service at 
Credit Union Place 

 
 
Dates to Remember 
 
• December 2 - 11 am - Children’s Church Program 
• December 7 - Church Christmas Party.  Limited spots 

available.  Sign up at back. 
• December 18 - Adopt a Family Hamper drop off.  
 
 

Last month’s Offering: 
 
  October   7, 2018  $2,465.00 
  October 14, 2018  $1,495.00 
  October 21, 2018  $2,793.00 
  October 28, 2018  $2,802.00 
      $9,555.00 

etransfer  offering to                                                         

dfbcoffering@gmail.com.   

If you have any questions please  ask  BJ. 

ADOPT A FAMILY 2018 

We are adopting 3 families this year.  There is a list 
of hamper items at the back.  Family details will be 
given as soon as possible. Items can be dropped off 

at the church office.    


